
 

 

Ref: A5088044 
 

3 September 2021 
 

 
Mr Peter Bascomb 
Chief Executive Officer 
Snowy Monaro Regional Council 
council@snowymonaro.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Bascomb 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 30 August 2021 regarding the Canberra-Eden Rail Line. I 
am replying on behalf of the Premier and I appreciate you expressing your views on this matter.  
 
As the matter raised falls under the primary responsibility of The Hon Paul Toole MP, Minister for 
Regional Transport and Roads, it is appropriate that the Minister considers your correspondence 
and I have forwarded it accordingly. 
 
If you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact the Office of Minister Toole on 
(02) 8574 7000. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to the Government’s attention. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gabrielle Upton MP 
Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier 
 
CC: The Hon Paul Toole MP, Minister for Regional Transport and Roads 

 
 


